
From: Lewis DeRosa
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Cc: "Judy Reardon"
Subject: northern Pass please approve and build this valuable project
Date: Thursday, August 17, 2017 4:15:13 PM

Please bring clean electric power down from Canada to New Hampshire to reduce the high cost of
power in the Granite State.
 
Thanks
Lew DeRosa
603-382-2142
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